UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

J'U.ly 13, 1942,
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Dean George B. Smith,
School of Education,

Dear Dean Smith:

I am enclosing a copy of a letter from Ashley
Elbl, of Kensas City, Kansas, concerning his brother
who is desirous of coming to the University of Kansas.
I am also sending you a copy of my reply.

This is the type of boy we want and which we are
endeavoring to get to build up our department.

Sincerelly yours,

- ’hysical 3Sdughtion,
FCA:AH Varsity Basketball Coacll,
Ence



